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Explore, Engage and Imagine 

Get Insight into Becoming a Health Care Professional 

 

Texas Tech University Health Sciences Center (TTUHSC) will host the annual Future 

Healthcare Professionals’ Experience (FHPE) from 8 a.m. to 3 p.m. March 30 at the 

Academic Classroom Building, 3601 Fourth St.  

 

TTUHSC schools have worked collaboratively to provide the West Texas community 

insight into health care fields. High school students, college students and current 

professionals interested in entering a new career are encouraged to attend.   
    

Brooke Walterscheid, TTUHSC Student Government Association president and FHPE 

http://www.ttuhsc.edu/studentservices/futurehealthcareexperience.aspx

